
Welcome Olga Castellanos

We wish a warm welcome to Olga Castellanos; she is our new part-time, Library Assistant 3. Castellanos
has worked for the San Diego Public Library system for 29 years serving in the South Bay. Olga says, ” I
enjoy hiking and spending time with my husband of 30 years and with my 10-year-old son, both named
David.  I am excited about working and serving the community at the San Carlos Branch Library.”
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